
9 June 2021 

Classmates, Widows, and Remarried 

Welcome back to the Class of 1971 Website! On this date we celebrate our 50th Anniversary of our 

graduation as well as over 54 years of friendship as 1394 arrived in Annapolis on 28 June 1967 to begin 

our journey together.  

Just a couple of weeks ago, the Class of 2021 threw their hats in the air as we completed our Another 

Link in the Chain (ALITC) as their 50-year mentors.  Their class rings are embedded with not only 2021 

but also 1971 above their ring chains representing our link in perpetuity.  

This website is now set to begin the process to register for our 50th Reunion.  

We very much look forward to many of you coming to Annapolis in September to enjoy the great 

schedule of events our 50th Reunion Committee has organized for an enjoyable 5-day event! 

See you in September! 

 

 

Perry Martini 

President Class of 1971 

 


